
My name is Scott Martin and I am an IT Administrator. I support House 
Bill 248 because I believe that no one should dictate what you do with 
your own body except yourself. I believe in personal freedoms, not 
mandates.  
 
When someone mandates a vaccine it is stripping an individual of the 
ability to decide what is best for themselves. No one should be 
pressured into getting a vaccine or risk losing their job if they don’t.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on the need for 
House Bill 248.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Scott Martin  
____________________ 
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